
 
 

 

 

December 13, 2020 

For Immediate Release 

Pursuant to Executive Order 7W as it relates to Ninety-day provisional permits, on 
December 11, the following applications were reviewed and approved (some with 
outstanding requirements) for issuance of provisional permits and/or for requested 
extensions of provisional permits:  

None 

In addition, the department reviewed and approved the issuance of the following 
final permit with no outstanding requirements and/or transfers of interest/stock: 

LIP-15805   North Street Package Store, Milford 

LIP-15471   Tiffany Cordial, Meriden 

LIR-20419   Farmington Club, Farmington 

LIR-20375   Kumo Ultimate Sushi Bar & Grill, Stamford 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John J. Suchy, Director 

 
  
     
 

           John J. Suchy
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